To whom it may concern,

This letter is to express support for the proposed fence extension at 3324 Old Somers Cove.

The owners of the property, Daniel and Natalie Lucas, are planning to extend one side of their .
currentvinyl fence 30 ft. | feel they should be allowed to do this as this will enhance the pfopef"es
safety, privacy, and aesthetic appeal as well as encourage the most practical and appropriate use

of the land. It will not affect, in any way, line of site for drivers. Overall, the improvements to their
yard reflect well on the whole neighborhood.

Sincerely,
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